INTERNATIONAL INDIAN PUBLIC SCHOOL - RIYADH
Non Instructional Day

01 July 2025 REF: [IPS/PRL/24-25/45

Dear Parents,
Greetings!

Please be informed that Thursday 03 July 2025 will be a Non Instructional day for SCC,
Nursery, L.K.G, U.K.G, Grades I — XII.

School will reopen on Sunday 31 August 2025 as per the regular timings.

Wishing you and your ward a very fruitful vacation ahead!

Happy Summer Vacation!!

Best Regards,

CC to

Principal

All Supervisors
All Class teachers
SMC

M. Arshad Ali khan
Principal In-charge




